
 

 

Los Angeles Family Church: Installation of new Pastors, Joshua, and Takayo 
Holmes 
 
Kevin Thompson 
February 9, 2023 
 

 
 

Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

Thank you for your great support last week for the installation of your new Pastors, Joshua, and Takayo 

Holmes. They are fired up and ready to go. Let's give them all our support as we build a heavenly 

community in Los Angeles. 

 

Our brother Juan Morales ended to the spirit world at Camp Mozumdar. We are working with his family 

to make a beautiful Seunghwa send-off for our beloved brother. Details are coming soon. 

 

The Blessing will take place on May 7th in Korea and at IPEC in Las Vegas. Los Angeles has a number 

of couples who will be participating in the greatest of all sacraments, the Holy Blessing. Let us encourage 

our young couples to prepare well and receive True Parents' blessing on behalf of their lineage and be 

ready to make a beautiful family which brings joy to Heavenly Parents. 

 

Please stay in touch with David Stadelhofer with regard to accomplishing your CheonBo victory. This is 

how we can contribute to making the foundation for the Kingdom to come. 

 

God bless 

 

Kevin and Masako Thompson 

 

 

 


